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Subject Seawolves Lacrosse in the NCAA tournament

Stony Brook's men's lacrosse team will be competing in the NCAA
tournament against the Cornell Big Red this Saturday May 11th at
12:00 p.m. at Brown Stadium in Providence RI.

The game will be televised live on Fox Sports NY at noon on Saturday.
It will be also carried live on WUSB 90.1 and on the Internet at
www.goseawolves.org.

The Athletic Department and the Alumni Relations Department are
hosting a pre-game tailgate party at Brown Stadium and all are
invited.  The party begins at 10:00 am and will go until game time.
To attend, please call the Stony Brook Athletic Department at
631-632-9556.

Tickets for the game are $7 and can be purchased through the Brown
Ticket Office at 401-863-2773.

Admission to the tailgate party is free, just call the Stony Brook
Athletic Department to sign up.

Come out to support your Seawolves as they become the first Stony
Brook Team to participate in NCAA Championship action at the Division
I level.

Go Seawolves!!!

Shirley Strum Kenny
President


